
 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/110/2021-2022                                                                             12th SEP 2021                    

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (PTM) 

Dear Parents (PreNur-Grades V), 

Greetings! 

We would like to share with you that an On-campus Parent Teacher Meeting has 
been scheduled for Grades Pre-Nursery-V on Saturday, September 18, 2021, from 
9:00 am -1:00pm. The purpose of this meeting is to facilitate an understanding of 
your child’s progress and discuss the way forward. The PTM will be conducted at 
school.  

Each parent will be designated an uninterrupted 10 minutes with the Class Teacher 
wherein you can discuss the child’s Report Card which will be shared through the 
school ERP on Friday, 17th Sept. 2021. 

 If there are any major concerns, please email it to the class teacher prior to the 
PTM. 

The time slots will be uploaded on the ERP. Kindly adhere to the timings.  

Looking forward to meeting you all. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Nidhi Tewari 

Principal  


